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Term 2, Week 8 – 17th June 2025 
 

Nowra Hill Public School 
 

T: 02 4421 5671  

T: 02 4423 2148  E: nowrahill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

   W:nowrahill-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au 

________________________________________________________________  

Dear Families and Carers 

 

 

Congratulations to the netball team last week. Another win 

and now off to round 4. Well done girls and Miss Rudd. A big 

thank you to Mrs George for giving up her time to umpire on 

the day.  

 

 
 

  

Well done to our debaters for last week. Round 2 was another 

success against Terara Public School, with one of our teams 

winning. Next round will be here at school, and we will 

compete amongst ourselves. Thank you to Mrs Wilson for her 

efforts with the teams.  

  

 

 

 
 

 

     Weekly Events 

Library: Monday and Friday 

Scripture: Thursday 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday, 24th June 

Round 3 – Senior Debating  

Thursday, 26th June 

P & C Disco 

Round 4 Netball Knockout 

Friday, 27th June 

Assembly – 4/5R Item 

Tuesday, 1st July 

NAIDOC Visit 

Friday, 4th July 

NAIDOC – Literacy read 

around 

Last Day of Term 2 

Monday, 21st July 

Staff Development Day 

Monday, 28th July 

ISER Performing Ensemble  

Tuesday, 29th July 

SCMF Cluster Rehearsal 

Wednesday, 30th July 

District Athletics Carnival 

P & C Meeting 6.30pm 

Thursday, 31st July 

SCMF Cluster Rehearsal 
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A great day was had at Kiama last week at the Small School Athletics Carnival. An early 

start on a crisp morning for our students. Thank you to the parents who went up early for 

some events and to those who went to support our students. Thank you to Miss Rudd and 

Mrs Coyle for being there to help set up and record and to Miss Reminis, Mrs Neradil, Miss 

Conley, Mrs Wilson and Mrs Weaver for their support on the day. A big shout out to Mr and 

Mrs George, Mr Bruzzese, Mr Andrews and Mrs Thormann for their help with equipment and 

supporting students.   

  

A reminder that we have started our Kindergarten enrolment process for 2026. If you have 

or know of someone who has a little person who would like to attend here at Nowra Hill PS 

in 2026, please contact the office as soon as possible. We will not be able to accept out of 

area enrolments after week 5 next term.  

  

Information about the P&C disco went home last week. Payment can be sent into the 

office. The disco is Thursday next week, 26th June. Please make contact with the P&C 

through their Facebook Page if you require further information.  

  

We will be farewelling Miss Reminis and Mr Freshwater at the end of this term. Both are taking 

12 months leave. Miss Reminis has a wonderful opportunity to teach overseas and although 

she will be greatly missed, we wish her all the best with this experience. We will see her back 

Term 3 in 2026. I am currently in the process of finding her replacement and will inform the 

community when this decision has been made. Mr Freshwater will be taking time to spend 

with family and Mr Walker will be replacing him until he returns next year. Mr Walker is 

currently working as the GA at Vincentia Public School.  

  

Pie and Popper is on again this Thursday. Don’t forget to put your orders in the box outside 

the library in the morning.  

  

We will be celebrating NAIDOC Week in Week 10 of this term. Gadhungal Marring will be 

joining us on the Tuesday, providing our students with the opportunity to learn and 

participate in cultural activities. We will be providing a sausage sizzle for our students and 

visitors on the day. More information will go home closer to the day.  

  

Have a great fortnight.  

 

Regards 
 

Mrs Jo West  

Principal.  
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OTHER IMPORTANT NEWS 

 
Principal Awards 

 

 
 

Merit Awards 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWARDS 
 

 

Congratulations to the 

students who received 

awards. 

 

 

        MERIT AWARDS  
 

KH:      Freya and Charlie 

 

  1/2P:   Braxton and Alex 

 

  2/3C:  Ivy and Poppi 

 

3/4R:   Jett H and Harrison 

 

4/5R:   Ryan and Kaine 

 

6W:     Harvey and Amelia 

 

 

  PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 

 
KR:          AJ 

 

  1/2P:       Lewis 

 

  2/3C:      Dwyatt 

    

3/4R:      Gabby 

 

4/5R:      Lottie 

 

6W:         Tykea 

 

          
Class of the Week: 

 

   3/4R 
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P & C NEWS 

🥧 Pie Drive is Back! 🍰 

 

Nowra Hill Public School P&C Fundraising Committee is holding its biennial Pie Drive – and you 

won’t want to miss out! 

 

Delicious family savoury & sweet pies, lamingtons, and slices from Bakehouse Delights (East 

Nowra) – perfect for dinner or the freezer! 

 

Orders due: 7th August 

Pick-up day: Wednesday 20th August, 2:30–3:30pm (school hall) 

👉 No storage available for uncollected orders! 

 

All funds raised will go towards upgrading school sports equipment 🏀 

 

Order online: myschoolconnect.com - fundraiser or send back cash with the order form 

 

Questions? Contact us at nhpspandc@gmail.com or on Facebook. 

 

📣 Share with family, friends, neighbours & workmates – let’s make this a HUGE success! 

 

Order forms to be handed out this week to students ! 

 

 


